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"The arrival of the newest member of the Royal Family, a future sovereign of Canada, is a highly-anticipated moment 

for Canadians given the special and warm relationship that we share with our Royal Family. This new beginning 

reminds us of the remarkable and enduring relationship our country has enjoyed with generations of the Royal 

Family." Prime Minister Harper on birth of the new Royal 
 

Short Stay Unit Opens at Windsor Regional Hospital 
Windsor Regional Hospital is pleased to announce the opening of  a new short stay unit. Located on 
5North, the new unit will provide care for patients who have medical issues that can be addressed quickly 
to return them to their own home in a timely manner. The unit has 16 to 20 beds. A program called 
WELLcome mat provided by volunteers will be piloted on the unit to provide orientation to newly admitted 
patients. Congratulations to all for helping to launch this new unit. 

OR Schedule for the Summer 
The annual Operating Room summer closures will occur from July 29 through August 11, 2013— similar to 
OR shutdown at Ouellette Campus.  This is for all elective surgical cases; however, one OR room remains 
ready for emergency cases. The annual shutdown allows for regular maintenance as well as providing time 
for staff to take their annual allotment of vacation rather than staggering throughout the year and creating 
both nurse and physician staffing issues. The planned shutdown does not save money due to advanced 
budgeting and volumes being pre-planned and targeted based upon existing funding resources. 

Running from Cancer 
The 8th annual Running From Cancer fundraiser takes places on Sunday, July 28, 2013. It includes a 
5K/10K run/walk, a half marathon and Kids 1K Disney Dash with popular characters like Cinderella, 
Sleeping Beauty and Woody and Buzz. Funds raised support the Windsor Regional Hospital Oncology 
program and the Windsor Regional Cancer Centre. For more information visit  ww.runningfromcancer.com. 

Lickety Flix 
Reminder—A video rental machine is available in the Met Campus Cafeteria. Lickety Flicks allows you to 
rent a movie for a nominal starting fee of $1.99 and conveniently return the movie to the machine.  A 
portion of the proceeds support the WRH Foundation. 
 

 
 

Did you know? 
First Look photography provided free photos for babies born on the same day as 
the Royal Family’s new Prince. Ten babies were born at WRH on July 22nd, 2013. 
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